
 

 

 

Mass Ave Music Newsletter March 2016 

Like us on facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/massavemusicllc 

Yukon of 
Stubblebine 
Lutherie is 
helping 
produce a 
wonderful 
event to 
benefit 
ZUMIX.  
ZUMIX is an 

award winning organization which uses music as 
a tool to empower youth and build community. 
Saturday March 12, @ 6:30pm. Zumix – 260 
Sumner Street in Boston.  

Current lesson offerings: 
Piano 
Guitar 
Harmonica 
Drums/percussion 
Saxophone 
Flute 
Bass Guitar 
Composition 
Clarinet 
Violin  
Banjo 
Mandolin 
Ukulele 
Voice 

March Dates: 

Charles Hansen w/ 
Rock Bottom @ 
Johnny D’s Uptown 

3/14 

Peter Moore @ Lizard 
Lounge w/ John 
Powhida Int’l Airport 

 

1/14 

Mass Ave Music 
Students and 
Faculty at the 
Cambridge 
Winter Farm 
Market. 12-2pm 

1/30 

 

 

Review us on Yelp!: 
http://www.yelp.com/biz/mass-ave-music-somerville 

Jim Fitting w/ 
Session Americana 
@ Oberon in 
Harvard Sq.  
 
 

3/23 

 

New Referral Program! 

When you get a friend to sign up for a 6-pack or 12-
pack of lessons, you will earn a free lesson. This is a 
great way for you to get a friend involved and it will 
help us build the Mass Ave Music community. Email 
us at: massavemusic@gmail.com 

1/23 

Jeremy Lyons @ 
Club Passim w/ 
Busted Jug Band 

1/8 Dietrich Strausse and 
Kristen Andreassen @ 
Stubblebine Lutherie 
7pm 

Morgan Evans-
Weiler @ Goethe 
Institut w/ Deleuzer 

3/22 

3/11 Tony Savarino w/ 
The Savtones @ 
Atwoods Tavern 

3/4 Tony Savarino @ 
Internal Matter 

3/22 Nomin Samdan’s 
Master’s recital at 
Boston University  

Our teachers are 
very busy tearing 
up this town! 
Check out our 
calendar on our 
website. 
www.massavemusic.com 

Student of the Month: 

3/30 Tony Savarino w/ 
RRF @ Brighton 
Music Hall 

3/19 Charles Hansen @ 
Midway Cafe w/ 
Gymnasium 

3/26 Charles Hansen and 
Chris Cote @ 
Midway Cafe w/ 
Rock Bottom 

3/12 Jeremy Lyons @ 
Plough and Stars w/ 
Busted Jug Band 

Nomin Samdan 
Master’s Recital 

Piano teacher, 
Nomin Samdan will 
be presenting her 
Master’s degree 
Piano recital at 
Boston University 
on March 22nd. 
Support your 
teacher and her 
hard work! 

Spring Recital! 
We have set the date for our spring recital 
to be May 15th at Clarendon Hill 
Presbyterian Church in Somerville. Please 
hold the date and get practicing. Sign up 
sheets will be up at Mass Ave Music soon! 

March student of the 
month is Nicolas 
Woodward.  

“Nicolas continues to 
bring a great attitude to 
lessons and always 
manages to have fun 
with violin. He has been 
burning through fiddle 
tunes as fast as I can 
throw them at him. Great 
work Nicolas!” 

- Morgan Evans-Weiler 
(violin) 


